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EDITORIAL 

Three years has passed after the publication of inaugural issue of GJDV. During these three years, we could 

expand editorial members with significant capable dermatologists. The number of dermatological journals is 

increasing now. Therefore, it is not easy to get papers for submission to GJDV in this situation. 

In order to make GJDV to be a fascinating and significant journal, we still must make efforts to get more articles with 

high quality from all over the world. I wish GJDV will appear on Pub Med and get impact factors in the near future. 

We welcome not only case reports but also reviews, clinical trials, basic studies, letters and so on. 
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